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February 26, 2025 
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. Killip: 
 
I am writing to request an extension of the WA UTC Solid Waste Class C Annual Report for Stericycle of 
Washington Inc. for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2024.  The main reason for the expected delay is the Q4 
2024 acquisition of Stericycle by Waste Management, Inc which has created significant auxiliary work in our 
department.   
 
As a result, we need additional time to complete. We would like to request for an extension until June 30, 2025.   
 
I am filing this letter on your efiling.utc.wa.gov website and sending to you via email.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jeffrey Lieberman 
 
Jeffrey Lieberman 
Sr. Director Accounting, North America 
Stericycle, Inc. 
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